
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Thurston Park Committee 

Minutes of August 18, 2022 

 

In Attendance:  Steve Nelson, Trevy Bumps and Jen Smith 

  

The minutes of the June 16, 2022 meeting were approved by all in attendance. 

 

The meeting was held at Thurston Park.  We drove and walked through the park to 

assess current conditions and determine future needs.   

 

Steve Childs has completed the work on Trails 1 and 2 as well as the road to the 

pond and the winter parking area.  These look great and are ready for use.   

 

We discussed future trails including the waterfall trail and a town line trail leading 

from the parking area at the north entrance to Trail 1.  One of the Eagle Scout 

candidates plans to develop the Waterfall Trail for his Eagle Project.  Sam Boynton 

completed the work on the Monument Trail for his Eagle Project.   

 

Jen Smith has completed the application for the Maine Land and Water 

Conservation Fund pre-approval site inspection.  We should here from someone in 

the department about setting up a site visit in the coming weeks.  

  

The next meeting will take place on Thursday, September 15, 2022, at 6:30 PM at 

the portable building at the Town Office.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jeanette “Jen” Smith 


